
Richmond County Amateur Radio Club

          May 14, 2022  Meeting Minutes

Meeting called to order by   Vice President James Bullard at 9:30 AM at the RCEM training room.

          April 9         2022                                  minutes were read and motion to approve by WA4BCS and second 

  By KB4CIT.                                     

Old Business: 

Field day was discussed and everyone encouraged to attend and bring a friend. 

The club bank account has been moved to First Bank and the advantages were discussed. Our banking is much 
smoother with this change. 

New Business:

Stephan Long offered to give coax to anyone who needs it but not sure if it is 50 OHM. Differences was 

discussed and he understood. 

The disposition of the items donated by Bob Perkins was discussed and most of the items are gone. 

Mike Poplin, KK4VTB offered to list the remaining items on several different classifieds for the club. N4AWP 

will take pictures and send to Mike for posting. A bag of small items was presented for the taking after the 

meeting and $107.00 in donations was received. There are a few things left for disposition.

Everyone is encouraged to attend the meetings and tell your fiends to come. 

N4AWP announced a test session on May 21,2022 and hope to have some participation. FCC fees were 

discussed and a handout for paying will be given to everyone passing an exam. The process is not going smoothly. 

Members and guest present:  10     members and   0    guest 

Being no further business the meeting was adjourned at  10:20 AM followed by the informal Ragchew session.




